
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Rebecca Pons"
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Martin, Ed
Subject: RE: Devon Cooter 16 State 005 H
Date: Monday, July 20, 2015 2:21:00 PM

RE: Devon * Cooter 16 State Com 5H * 30-015-37627 * 2RP-3064
 
Rebecca,
 
Your proposed work plan for the above listed site is approved as written.  Please ensure a vertical
 delineation is obtained for closure.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 

From: Rebecca Pons [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 3:54 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; jlrobertson@blm.gov
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Devon Cooter 16 State 005 H
 
Good afternoon,
I have attached a proposed work plan for the above Devon site, API 30-015-37627 and assigned 2RP-
3064. Please review and advise me if you concur with the plan as written.
Have a great weekend!
 

Thank You
 
Rebecca Pons
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
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